OFFICE OF THE TECHNOLOGY DIRECTOR
Millburn Public Schools

INFORMATIONAL ITEM

May 17,2010

To: Board of Education Members
From: Joanne Rathunde

Subject: Technology Report

Our long-range technology plan has been given final approval by ISBE. We have
posted it on our website if you'd like to take a look.

http://www.millburn24.net/files/filesystem /Millburn%20Tech%20Plan%2010-
13.pdf

Our plan for the next 3 years was modestly developed keeping in mind the financial
situation of the district. Just because it is written into the plan, does not mean we
have budgeted or set aside money for these items. We try to accomplish as much as
possible with what we have. If possible, we try to creatively fund projects through
alternate revenue sources if available.



